
 

 

                                               WELSH ST DONATS COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
                          CYNGOR CYMUNED LLANDDWUDD 

                                                                 www.welshstdonats.co.uk 
                                                                           October 2020 
 
Due to the current crisis our delayed AGM followed an ordinary remote meeting on 1st 
September. 
 
FROM THE POLICE:  To cover the Peterston Super Ely Ward, we have been assigned PCSO 
Richard Davies and PC Helen Abdullahi from the Fairwater Team.   PCSO Davies was unable 
to attend the meeting but reported there had been no crimes in the Welsh St Donats area 
since the last meeting. 
 
FINANCES:  Payment was made to Allan Williams for grass cutting in August.  
 
PLANNING: During August, Councillors submitted comments on planning applications for 
20/00842/FUL Penybryn, Heol y Mynydd and 20/00917/FUL 25 Tair Onen and noted the 
Vale Council had approved application 20/00678/FUL Morfa, Welsh St Donats 
Further details of these and all planning applications are on the Vale of Glamorgan Council 
website. 
 
AGM 2020:  Emma Hall was elected to the Chair until the next AGM in May 2021.  A Vice 
Chair will be elected at the next meeting.  Members reviewed all the Community Council 
policies, risk assessments and register of assets and these are available for viewing on the 
Community Council website.   
 
Mark Hasting will be representing the Community Council at One Voice Wales, Graham 
Duffield and Nick Craddock at the Vale Community Liaison Committee, Graham Duffield at 
the Village Hall Committee and Emma Hall at the PSECC Community Group. 
 
We have a vacancy on the Community Council.  If you think you would be interested in 
joining the Community Council as a Councillor and want to know more, please contact the 
Clerk. 
 
If you have any issues you would like raised at our next remote meetings on 6th October and 
3rd November please let me know.  The agenda will be posted on the website and notice 
board in the bus shelter at Welsh St Donats at least three days before the meetings. 
 
If you have any concerns or queries you feel the Community Council may be able to assist 
you with, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the Clerk or Community Councillors.  We 
will do our very best to help you.  Contact details are on the website. 
 
Victoria Pearce, Clerk.                       clerkwsd@gmail.com                             01446-774833       
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